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I oppose this bill. Voting by mail is one of the things that makes Oregon a wonderful 

place to live, for everyone in cities not cluttering traffic on their way to a polling place, 

and for everyone rural who might have to travel prohibitively far to cast their vote, and 

every Oregonian in between. 


